

BBPSRH/Parents/2021-22/28

15.07.2020

## **ORIENTATION PROGRAMME**

**Dear Parents** 

## **HOPE YOU ALL ARE SAFE & HEALTHY!**

We, at BBPS Rohini, sincerely thank the parent community for their continuous support and understanding as together we have responded positively to the unexpected invasion of the COVID-19 pandemic. The first year of school is very crucial for the child as it is the stepping stone towards the long journey ahead. However, in this testing year, we have been rescued by technology which allowed us to connect to our learners virtually. In a structured way, slowly and gradually, the school initiated academic and non-academic activities. Sharing of fortnight facilitating modules, WhatsApp Communication, one to one call and Virtual Circle time helped us to strengthen the teaching-learning process with the learner. In the modern scenario, when one is apprehensive about the future of children, the entry to the school is like a new phase of a child's life and the parents are bound to have their share of apprehensions.

However, it is imperative that the school should acquaint the parent community with the school culture, ethos, vision and functioning. In this endeavor the school is conducting an **Orientation Programme** for the parents of Pre School students on **17 July, 2021 at 9:30 a.m** through Google meet. The programme will also include an insightful, interactive session with Mrs. Sangeeta Chopra, Counselling Psychologist, to help you clear your doubts and reaffirm your faith in the school's endeavours for the holistic growth of your ward. The programme will foster meaningful partnership between school and parent community for the benefit of students. We hope that the session will be an excellent opportunity for exchange of ideas and for chalking out the road map ahead.

## Schedule for 17 July 2021

09:30 am - 09:40 am: Prayer

09:40 am - 10:00 am: An interaction with the Principal

10:00 am - 11:30 am: An insightful session with Ms Sangeeta Chopra

Your presence is absolutely essential for this programme and we look forward to see you.

Thereafter, we have planned an adaptation week- "Toddler's Regalement" for our tiny tots from 19 July to 23 July 2021. A schedule for the same will be shared by the class teachers.

Regards Geeta Gangwani Principal

NOTE: Parents are requested to join Google meet link through your ward's gsuite id only.